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PROCEEDINGS OF THE 

BROWN CITY VISIONING SESSION 

November 2, 2017 

 

BROWN CITY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 

4290 SECOND STREET, BROWN CITY, MICHIGAN  48416 

 

SESSION CALLED TO ORDER BY MAYOR JULIE MILLER AT 7:00 pm. 

 

Boy Scouts presented the flag followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

PRESENT: Commissioners:  John Bell, Robert Jacobson, Ross McIvor, Mayor Julie 

Miller; City Manager Clint Holmes and City Clerk Juanita Smith. 

 

A QUORUM WAS NOT PRESENT TO CONDUCT A REGULAR PLANNING 

COMMISSION MEETING. 

 

ABSENT: Chairman Todd Vandewarker, Commissioners Mike Frey, Jay Berry, 

Bradley Bissett, and Keith Redlin. 

 

GUESTS: Charles Mitchell, Marlene Hill, Christine Lee, Ron Wood, Ginger Kosal, 

Gerald Kosal, Steven Kovac, Anthony Zimmerman, Steven Hannon 

(McKenna Associates), Michael Deen (McKenna Associates), L. Clark, Kara 

Clark, Alecia Parks, Linda Wolf, and Marley Wiegert, Boy Scouts:  James 

Morearty, Jennifer Rose, Brady Perria, Landen Perria, Ben Thompson, 

Thomas Thompson, Justin Klinesmith, Henry Wolfe, and Jake Perria. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING:  7:05 PM - Master Plan Visioning Session. 

                         Moderator:  Mike Deem – McKenna Associates.  

 

Steven Hannon from McKenna Associates presented the Master Plan Visioning Session to 

the audience.  He spoke about what the Master Plan is and what it is not.  He explained that 

it is set for 5 to 10 years which is reviewed periodically, it is the basis for property 

assessment and it is not a law.  He also said that Public Input is very important in setting up 

a Master Plan.  He went over the survey results with the public.  Three stations were set up 

for people to share their thoughts and inputs with the McKenna Associates.  The Master 

Plan includes the survey, visioning session, 63 day review period and a public hearing. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Juanita Smith 

City Clerk 


